

Scott Gessler Secretary of State Colorado Department of State 1700 Broadway Denver, Colorado 80290 Via: email

Dear Secretary Gessler:

I hereby request a recount of the House District 11 contest for which I was a candidate in the 2012 General Election.

Please contact me via email **ellynhilliard@yahoo.com** or phone 720-329-3379 at your earliest convenience with your estimate of cost required for the recount. I have attached the informal and preliminary estimate of the Canvass Board of \$4,770. It is my understanding that the canvass board will conduct the recount in accordance with Title 1 and SOS Rule 14. I have also attached a reference point of the Douglas County 2012 Primary Election recount in which 21,000 ballots were scanned and processed also on the Hart system for for \$800. I trust that these materials attached will be informative as you consider estimating the cost of an efficiently performed Boulder County recount.

Please feel free to contact me ASAP.

Mys Allewill

This letter is notarized below as a formal indication of the official nature of this request.

Ellyn Hilliard

Signature.

Subscribed and affirmed before me in the county of this day of	Boulder, State of Colorado,
(Notary's official signature) (Commission expiration date)	AMY GALLEGOS Notary Public State of Colorado; Seal

Cc: Clerk Hillary Hall (via email)
Deputy Secretary Suzanne Staiert (via email)
George Leing (Boulder Republican Party)